
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALTHOUGH THIS LETTER REFERS TO 

WILTSHIRE & SWINDON FIRE 

AUTHORITY THROUGHOUT, IT WAS 

SUPPLIED BY NFU IN SOUTH WEST 

WHO CONFIRMED THAT IT SHOULD 

BE READ TO INCLUDE DORSET FIRE 

AUTHORITY AND WAS INTENDED 

TO BE CONSIDERED BY DORSET FIRE 

AUTHORITY MEMBERS AS WELL AS 

WILTSHIRE & SWINDON FIRE 

AUTHORITY MEMBERS 



 

 

 


